
TAWA COMMUNITY BOARD 
11 MARCH 2010 

   
 

 REPORT 11 
 (1215/12/IM) 
 
COUNCIL RESPONSE TO TAWA COMMUNITY BOARD 
SUBMISSION ON THE DRAFT DOG POLICY 2009 
   
 
 
In September 2009, the Tawa Community Board ratified its submission to 
Wellington City Council on the draft Dog Policy 2009.  The Council’s response 
to that submission is attached as appendix 1. 
 
It is recommended that the Tawa Community Board: 
 
1. Receives the information. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact officer:  Aroha Rangi – Senior Policy Advisor 
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